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Ref.181/2017 
 

4 April, 2017 
 

H.E. the Ambassador of the Russian Federation 
Mr. Stanislav V. Osadchiy 
P.O. Box 21845 
1514 Nicosia 
 
 
Your Excellency, 
 
On behalf of the Cyprus Employers & Industrialists Federation (OEB) and the Cypriot 
business community I wish to convey sincere condolences to the Government of the 
Russian Federation, the Russian people and the bereaved families of those who lost their 
lives or were injured in the St Petersburg metro attack. We were appalled and most 
saddened to be informed about the large loss of life and injuries caused.  
 
Such acts of terror aim to cause havoc and disrupt our way of life. We are certain that in 
the aftermath of the attack, the Russian Federation and all those who stand in solidarity 
will become even more determined and decisive in their efforts to eradicate terrorism.  
 
We pray for the swift recovery of the injured and we remain certain that freedom will 
always prevail over terror. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
CHRISTOS MICHAELIDES 
President  
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